
PROVIDER ALERT

UPDATE
FREDERICK COUNTY

REGIONAL FORUM

APRIL 17, 2019

This is a Update  of the location of the Frederick County Regional Forum scheduled at
the Frederick Community College for the afternoon session on Thursday, April 25, 2019,
had missing details to the address. Once you enter the Campus, please follow the signs
to the Conference Center. Feel free to park in any spot that doesn’t say
“STAFF”. They also have a parking garage. Free of charge .
 
Frederick Community College
7932 Opossumtown Pike, Conf. Rm E126AB,
Bldg., Conference Center (E)
Frederick, MD 21702
 
Please see the below Campus Guide for your review or if you have any questions,
please contact Sharon Jones at 410-370-2318
 
https://www.frederick.edu/about-fcc/downloads/directions,-maps-parking/fcc-campus-
map.aspx

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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